"AMERICAN FRIENDS SERVICE COMMITTEE

PACIFIC NORTHWEST REG!ON_AL OFFICE
814 N.E, 40TH STREET, SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98105 «

(206) 632-0500

December 15, 1982

Mr, Rudy Ryser
728 — 20012th Place Southwest
Lynnwood, WA 98036

Dear Rudy:’

I hiope that all goes weéll for you in
your many projects. Both of our meetings were
very useful’ to me. Thank you for taking the
time. ' o )

Randy Scott mentioned to me that you two

had talked about aid to Guatemalan refugees.
I think that it is very important work. Last
week AFSC met with the Catholic Peace:and Justice
Center and T gave their Central American staff

- person a copy of the George Manuel report (and
also a report on violation of the hiuman rights
of the Miskito people.)

I owe you at least the working group report
and precbably other things as well. I did eall
the Indian Law Resource Center to ask if they
had written anything about the Working Group and
they had not. Steve Tullberg said he was thinking
about writing something. I mentioned to him that
we had had a good conversation, :

Take care, Rudy.




